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Va. Capitol Police adding a new  
Public Relations Specialist to the team 

Richmond – The Virginia Division of Capitol Police are adding a new Public Relations Specialist to 
the organization. Colonel McKee announced this week that Ms. Caroline Frye joined the agency 
effective 4/10/2025 and was chosen for the position following the completion of a competitive and 
comprehensive selection process. 

Ms. Frye holds a bachelor’s degree from Virginia Commonwealth University in Criminal Justice while 
minoring in media studies and has held positions as a multi-media specialist in the private sector as 
well as working for the Virginia Correctional Center for Women.  Ms. Frye has experience as a 
professional freelance photographer as well.  

Ms. Fyre will serve as the Division of Capitol Police primary point of contact for all media related 
inquiries.  Her contact information is listed as follows: 

Caroline M. Frye 
Public Relations Specialist 
Division of Capitol Police 
804-786-2522 (Office)
1001 East Broad Street
Richmond, VA. 23219
cfrye@dcp.virginia.gov
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Colonel McKee stated “I am very happy to welcome Ms. Frye to our team. It remains a top priority for 
our agency to not only recruit but also retain talented individuals like Caroline.  After all, our people are 
vital to the success of our mission.  Providing outstanding customer service, while maintaining a safe 
and secure environment for visitors, stakeholders, and elected officials, is something we strive for each 
day.  This type of excellence is reflected in our agencies’ core values of Devotion, Character and 
Professionalism”. 
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